

## Webb Elementary School 1300 North Cooper Street Arlington, Texas 76011

April 29, 2025

Rotary Club of Arlington Attention: Barry Bondurant

Webb eBooks Grant

Dear Rotary:

Thank you so much for your incredibly generous donation of \$11,024 to provide eBooks for the students at Webb. This contribution will allow us to purchase a wide range of books that our students can access anytime, anywhere—24 hours a day, 365 days a year.

As you know, many of our students face challenges in accessing traditional library resources or purchasing their own books. However, nearly all of them have access to a phone, which makes these eBooks not only a practical solution, but a powerful tool for enhancing their learning experience.

We will ensure that your donation is put to good use, and we'll keep you updated on the impact it's having on our community.

Thank you once again for your thoughtful generosity.

Warm regards,

Evelyn Navarro-Gaspar

Principal

Webb Elementary School